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Comments: I am against the proposal of letting for profit groups establish huts, yurts, cabins or any other

permanent/ semi permanent structures on the Mountain in any location that is shared use for all. Once a group is

allowed to do this it would only be a matter of time until the group petitions or moves to restrict access for

motorized use "snowmobiles" in the area. It just seems like it would be inviting said group to eventually have

more control over this area. 


